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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Headteacher’s notes… 

We started the week with Remembrance and held a period of 
silence across the school at 11.00am on Monday. We then had a 
great selection of odd socks on Tuesday as part of Anti-Bullying 
week, and the children have spent some time in class thinking 
about this year’s theme of Choose Respect. Information is being 
sent home to support this today. 
 
Children in Year 5 enjoyed their visit to Duxford Museum yesterday which has really brought their topic 
of World War Two to life! They have also been commended on how well they behaved and 
represented the school – well done. Next week children in Year 4 visit West Stow Anglo Saxon village 
and thank you to those of you who have been able to help and to the PTA who have supported with 
funding for both of these visits. 

 
Thank you for all your donations today in support of Children In Need. So far, we have 
raised over £375.40 and our Just Giving page will remain open for the next few weeks. 
It can be found by clicking on Brampton Village Primary School is fundraising for BBC 
Children in Need 

Thank you. 
 
Sports News 
Congratulations to those children who took part in the Pokemon football competition on 
Monday. We have more events taking place next week with a Panathlon tournament on 
Tuesday.  
 
Performances 
Bookings for the Christmas performances by Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are now open. Please click 
on SchoolCloud - Brampton Village Primary School. If you experience difficulties or do not have access 
to a computer, please contact the school office. 

 
It is good that so many children cycle to school but please remember 
to wear a helmet and to have lights that work, especially at this time 
of year and for those  children who stay for after school clubs.  
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PTA News 
 
Don't forget it's just 2 weeks to go until our inaugural Wreath Making Workshop on Friday 29th November. 
More information about the award winning Florist running this for us can be found in the attachment. Don't 
leave it too late to get your tickets as at the bargain price of £30 inc. a Mince Pie, they'll soon sell out. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
What’s On Next Week:  

Monday 18th November NSPCC Assemblies 
Tuesday 19th November  Panathlon competition 

Y5/Y6 NFL Club 3.30 – 4.15pm 
    Governing Body meeting 6.30pm 
Wednesday 20th November  
Thursday 21st November Choir 8.20am 
    Y4 West Stow visit 

JS Sports KS1 Multi-sports 3:20 – 4:20pm 
    No Football club 
Friday 22nd November  JS Sports Dodgeball 3:20 – 4:20pm 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------ 
 
 
Please look out for the following leaflet 
that has been sent home today. 
 
 
Road Safety Week 
Next week is Road Safety Week. The 
aim is to raise awareness of the 
dangers of excess or inappropriate 
speed and to help people understand why safe speeds are so vital for safe and healthy journeys. 
 
This is especially important around school as is parking sensibly – not at junctions, opposite driveways, on 
corners or on crossings, as each day there is the potential for a serious accident to happen. 
 
Please walk, cycle, scooter or drive sensibly so that we all arrive safely. Don’t forget to Be Bright, Be Seen!  
 
 
 
 
 



   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


